KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE

Be Respectful

Be a Learner



Be Safe

KSPS Book Fair

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are delighted to announce the much-awaited Kingswood South Public School Book Fair, which will take place from 15th August – Wednesday 21st August 2024 in our school's library. Get ready for a fantastic literary adventure filled with captivating stories, thrilling adventures, and a treasure trove of knowledge!

The Book Fair aims to foster a love for reading among our young learners and inspire them to explore the magical realms of books. A carefully curated an extensive collection of age-appropriate books, encompassing various genres to cater to every child's interests and preferences.

Heres what you need to know about the Book Fair:

- Students will have an opportunity throughout the week to view the bookfair during library and create a wish list.
- Students can purchase books Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday from 8:30am with **cash** or **prepay** through the wishlist (which will be sent home with students).
- Parents can attend the fair and purchase books after the book character parade on 20th August or Wednesday 21th August from 2:45pm. Eftpos is available at these sessions only.

We encourage parents and guardians to visit with their children during the Book Fair and share the joy of reading together. It's an excellent chance for families to bond over books and discover the wonders that the world of literature has to offer. **Please note:** there will be a limited number of copies for each item, however some items can be reordered which will take time to come in. Students will be given the opportunity to select something else at the time or wait for the reorder to come in.

Sandra Martin Principal Bronwyn Hardie-Grant Teacher Librarian

Address: 60-68 Smith Street, Kingswood NSW Australia 2747

Email: kingswoods-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Phone: 02 4736 2408

Fax: 02 4736 6001

Principal: Ms Sandra Martin

KINGSWOOD SOUTH PUBLIC SCHOOL

Be Safe

STRIVING FOR EXCELLENCE Be Respectful

Be a Learner

Support our school library.

The Book Fair is not just about promoting reading; it's also an opportunity to support our school library. A portion of the proceeds from the fair will be used to expand and enrich our library's collection.

As we gear up for the upcoming book fair, we are excited to announce a wonderful opportunity for you to make a meaningful contribution to our school community.

Our school library plays a vital role in nurturing a love for reading and learning among our students. It serves as a gateway to imagination and knowledge, fostering curiosity and a thirst for exploration. To further enrich our library's collection, we are reaching out to our supportive parents for their generosity and help.

We would be extremely grateful if you could consider donating a book from the book fair to our school library. By doing so, you'll be making an invaluable contribution that will benefit countless students for years to come. The book fair offers an extensive selection of titles for all ages, interests, and reading levels, ensuring that your contribution will have a lasting impact.

Here's how you can participate:

Choose a book to donate: Select a book that resonates with you or your child, one that you believe will capture the imagination and curiosity of our young readers.

Donate the book: After your purchase, kindly consider gifting the book to our school library. Your donation will be acknowledged, and a bookplate with your child's name can be placed inside the cover as a token of our appreciation.

Sandra Martin

Principal

Bronwyn Hardie-Grant

Teacher Librarian